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Statement on COVID-19, September 10th 2021
 
 
In response to the increasing instances of the Delta Variant of COVID-19 and given the large 
number of children and range of geography that WonderTrek serves, we will be implementing
 the following socially responsible practices effective Wednesday, September 15th, 2021:
 
* All staff, visitors, and participants of any indoor WonderTrek Program over the age of 5 and 
regardless of vaccination status will be asked to wear a properly fitted mask. We will have 
masks available free of charge at all of our events. Individuals who are not wearing masks 
will be unable to participate in our indoor programming. This policy will apply to all locations 
in which WonderTrek Children's Museum operates.
 
* It is strongly recommended that children between the ages of 2 and 4 also wear a mask. 
 
* We will continue to clean and sanitize our spaces, materials, and program elements in 
accordance with CDC guidelines.
 
It is our sincere hope that by implementing the aforementioned policies we can continue to 
provide exceptional in-person programming throughout the region. We anticipate adapting
 our policy based on the changing recommendations and best practices.
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us at 
info@wondertrekmuseum.org. Thank you for your continued support of play, and your
 understanding and patience as we navigate these challenging times. 
 
-The Staff of WonderTrek Children's Museum




